

INDIVIDUAL AND CORPORATE SPONSORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES

Dear Potential Sponsor,

On behalf of the La Quinta High School Baseball program, we would like to extend an invitation to you and your company to become a sponsor for the 2018-2019 season. Sponsorships from local businesses and members of the community provide critical funding needed to cover operating costs of the baseball program at La Quinta High School. The Blackhawks begin their season on Feb. 9 2019 with the goal of winning a Divisional Title. Our goal is to raise enough to purchase the following much needed equipment; Replacement clay for both field's infields, tournament fees, baseballs for all levels, replacement uniforms, rebuild mounds & batters boxes on both fields, over-seeding/fertilizing material, etc. (and much more TBD). Your financial contribution to the program is instrumental in helping the players achieve this goal. La Quinta Baseball looks forward to building a strong partnership with your company. We truly appreciate your consideration in this effort and are available for any questions that you may have regarding the sponsorship program. To receive more information, please contact Head Coach Brian Wisler at 760-409-2800 or by email at lqblackhawksbaseball@gmail.com.

Thank you for your consideration and support.

GO Blackhawks!

\$500 HOMERUN SPONSOR

•4 x 8 outfield banner, La Quinta Baseball sponsorship plaque, recognition at the Annual Awards Banquet.

Please make checks payable to Blackhawks Boosters and mail to 79255 Blackhawk Way, La Quinta, CA 92253. Questions, please contact Head Coach Brian Wisler at 760-409-2800 or by email at lqblackhawksbaseball@gmail.com.

Thank you for your support! GO Blackhawks!